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American Culinary Federation
Education Foundation

Programmatic Accreditation by ACFEF Accrediting Commission

February 7, 2014

Indian Hills Community College
525 Grandview Ave
Ottumwa, IA 52501-1398

Attn: Culinary Arts Department
Dear Sir or Madam,

Congratulations! The American Culinary Federation Education Foundation’s (ACFEF) Accrediting
Commission recently met and approved your request for Renewal accreditation. The Commission has
given a Grant of Accreditation beginning 6/30/2013, not to exceed beyond 6/30/2020, for the following
program:

AAS Degree in Culinary Arts
Your certificate is enclosed. We hope you display it with pride.

As part of the continual monitoring of your program by the Accrediting Commission, you will have an
Annual Report due to the ACF national office by 5/1/2014. An electronic template will be sent to you
with additional information at least three months prior to your Annual Report due date.

For your announcements and/or publications, it is important that whoever reads your publications
understands that the accreditation is programmatic and that your program is accredited by the Accrediting
Commission. Please ensure that the wording specifies that your program is “accredited by the Accrediting
Commission of the American Culinary Federation Education Foundation” or “accredited by the American
Culinary Federation Education Foundation’s Accrediting Commission”.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the accreditation department, at 800-
624-9458.

Best wishes for continued success during your upcoming academic year.

Congratulations,

cc: file

180 Center Place Way St. Augustine, Florida 32095
(800) 624.9458 Fax: (904) 825.4758 acf@acfchefs.net www.acfchefs.org
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Christophe EC, CCE, MBA, HAAC
C/ FEF Accrediting Commission
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180 Center Place Way St. Augustine, Florida 32095
(800) 624.9458 Fax: (904) 825.4758 acf@acfchefs.net www.acfchefs.org
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